
 

 

Infectious Bovine Rhinotracheitis (IBR) 

It is a requirement of Directive 88/407/EEC that any bovine at an approved AI or pedigree center in Ireland 

must test negatively for, amongst other diseases, IBR. Also, any bovine that is to be approved for admittance 

to one of the approved centres must have tested negative for IBR before and during a quarantine period 

prior to being admitted. 
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